
From: Alan Kapuler 
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 9:41 AM 
To: Patrino Beth 
Subject: Approve SB 800 
 

As John Sundquist so eloquently says: 

In reality, personal health, children's health, community health, watershed health, forest 
health and economic health are inseparable. Oregon's current health protection 
schemes are failing all of these inseparable healths. In forestland regulation, the state 
currently prevents citizens from knowing when they will be at risk from poisoning or 
what poisons will be used. This is a huge issue--the current OHA Hwy 36 Exposure 
Investigation is only the tip of the iceberg.  
SB 800 would allow citizens to find out what forest poisons they've been exposed to, 
knowlege essential to their health and their health-care providers. It is a small but 
essential step in the right direction, and I urge you to support it. Please support 
children's health, forest health and economic health--advance and improve SB 800. 
 
Please support and pass SB 800 for our collective health and wellbeing 
Thanks for your help. 
 
Alan M. Kapuler Ph.D. 
Corvallis OR 
 

 

From: Linda Kapuler 

Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 9:54 AM 

To: Patrino Beth 

Subject: SB 800 

 

In reality, personal health, children's health, community health, watershed health, forest 
health and economic health are inseparable. Oregon's current health protection 
schemes are failing all of these inseparable healths. In forestland regulation, the state 
currently prevents citizens from knowing when they will be at risk from poisoning or 
what poisons will be used. This is a huge issue--the current OHA Hwy 36 Exposure 
Investigation is only the tip of the iceberg.  
SB 800 would allow citizens to find out what forest poisons they've been exposed to, 
knowlege essential to their health and their health-care providers. It is a small but 
essential step in the right direction, and I urge you to support it. Please support 
children's health, forest health and economic health--advance and improve SB 800. 
  
Please advance and approve SB 800 as this is an extremely important bill.  Thank you for 
considering this issue and acting on it. 
Linda Kapuler 
 



 

From: Dylana Kapuler 
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 10:09 AM 
To: Patrino Beth 
Subject: SB 800 
 

Please support  bill SB 800, We need to start addressing the issue of poisoning people 

everywhere.  

The first step is informing people.... 

Please pass this bill, to many people are being poisoned and dont know why.  

As John Sundquist says 

"In reality, personal health, children's health, community health, watershed health, forest 
health and economic health are inseparable. Oregon's current health protection 
schemes are failing all of these inseparable healths. In forestland regulation, the state 
currently prevents citizens from knowing when they will be at risk from poisoning or 
what poisons will be used. This is a huge issue--the current OHA Hwy 36 Exposure 
Investigation is only the tip of the iceberg.  
SB 800 would allow citizens to find out what forest poisons they've been exposed to, 
knowlege essential to their health and their health-care providers. It is a small but 
essential step in the right direction, and I urge you to support it. Please support 
children's health, forest health and economic health--advance and improve SB 800." 
 Please pass this bill 
The next step, stop the spraying all together 
Thanks  
Dylana Kapuler 
 
 

 

 


